
	
	
	

Hello!		

Hawthorne	Public	Schools	has	decided	to	add	Frontline	Education’s	Insights	Platform	to	its	stable	of	Frontline	

solutions!	We	look	forward	to	the	next	generation	of	innovation.		In	short,	the	Insights	Platform	will	give	you	a	

more	secure	login	(SOC2-compliant)	and	a	common	view	and	navigation	experience.	

	

As	we	are	all	aware,	cybersecurity	(on	every	level)	is	becoming	more	and	more	critical.		To	combat	the	ever-

changing	challenges	this	creates,	Frontline	Education	has	redesigned	their	login	experience	to	keep	up	with	the	

latest	cybersecurity	protocols.		This	means	we	all	will	need	to	create	more	secure	Usernames	and	Passwords	that	

meet	stringent	cybersecurity	requirements,	and	with	this	new	technology	comes	the	added	security	to	ensure	your	

data	is	also	adhering	to	all	FERPA-compliant	regulations.		

	

We	are	very	excited	to	be	working	with	Frontline	Education	to	provide	you	the	latest	in	K-12	technology	

advancement	to	better	service	our	students	now	and	in	the	future.			

	

HOW	DOES	THIS	AFFECT	YOU?	
	

On	July	2,	2018	you	will	experience	the	transition	onto	the	Foundation	of	the	Frontline	Insights	Platform.		Below	is	

the	link	to	the	Quick	Start	Guide	and	a	simulation	course	that	will	guide	you	through	this	transition:		

	

• Quick	Start	Guide	to	creating	a	new	Frontline	ID	Account	

• Frontline	ID	Account	Simulation	Course		

	

When	you	attempt	to	login,	you	will	be	instructed	to	create	a	new	Username	and	Password	for	interaction	via	the	

Website.		Once	you	have	created	your	Frontline	ID	Account,	you	should	bookmark	Frontline	Education’s	new,	

universal	URL:	app.frontlineeducation.com.	

	

We	are	confident	that	you	will	find	the	new	enhancements	to	be	very	user	friendly	and	to	enhance	your	

experience	with	Frontline	solutions.		Please	do	not	hesitate	to	ask	us	any	questions	that	you	may	have	at	this	

point.		

	

Thank	you!	

<District	Admin>	


